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Key, Lori

From: Bridget Anderson >
Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 7:56 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Legacy permits and vested rights 

We have a group of individuals that collectively own shares to this one oil well. 
All of us are on a fixed income and rely on the money generated by this oil well to pay for our 
deductibles for medications and doctors appointments.   California has become a very very expensive 
place for us to live.   The added costs would devastate all of us.   
We cannot afford for you people on the board of supervisors to approve this. 
Surely you all have people in your families that rely on extra income.   I plead with you,  not to do this.
Thank you 
Stephen C Anderson 
Sent from my iPhone 




